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21st September 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Your children are a delight!  School is just so calm and purposeful.  The quality of learning is exceptional 
across school as the children are so focused and responding well to our routines.  As a staff team we 
work so hard and we really enjoy what we do.  Thank you so much for supporting us along the way. 
 
Face Masks 
As the situation is unfolding and information is being shared by the government, we continue to alter 
our procedures in response.  To increase our safety, please could you wear a face mask / covering 
when coming onto the school yards or into the building.  You are very good at socially distancing from 
others now and we feel that this measure will make pick up and drop off even safer. 
 
Home Learning 
We are not sure what the future holds but want to make sure we are prepared for everything.  Please 
let us know on the slip below how you would like home learning to look for your child should they need 
to stay at home due to a Bubble closure.  
 
We will keep going, together.  If there is anything we can help with, please do talk to us. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

HOME LEARNING – ONLY IF YOUR CHILD NEEDS TO SELF-ISOLATE DUE TO BUBBLE CLOSURE  

 
Name of child ………………………………………………………………….   Class ………….. 
 
Please tick all appropriate boxes: 
 

 
My child has access to a tablet/laptop and I would like them to have contact with the 
teacher through Purple Mash 

 My child would be able to watch online videos of lessons taught by our school staff  

 My child would need paper copies of work to be completed  
 

 

 


